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Dear sir/madam,

Having reviewed the information presented, we strongly support the submission by portmarnock community
association (PCA) in relation to noise limits of 45db LDen & 40db LNight required for the new runway at
Dublin Airport.

Thanking you in advance for considering residents concerns.

Regards pat
Portmarnock Resident
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